
Disciples Women’s Report  
For Regional Board Meeting Dec. 7, 2020 
 
With many of our Disciples women in the higher risk category, we have chosen to meet virtually 
and will continue to do so now. 
 
We were a part of the Regional Assembly and our October Cabinet meeting was through Zoom.  
Additionally, we meet monthly to touch base, share joys and concerns as well as devotional 
time.     
 
We have decided to hold our Spring Retreat virtually in March.  We chose to do this as a result 
of Covid 19 infections.  With the General Assembly being cancelled for the upcoming summer, 
we do not feel it is appropriate to hold an in-person conference.  This is still in the planning 
stages, but we are excited about the possibilities.   
 
Evening Disciples Women met in September and October, both in person and virtually.  The 
next Evening Disciples Women’s meeting is scheduled for April 2021. 
 
We continue to participate in a variety of service projects that can be done through local 
churches.   
 
 
 
Jan Brooks 
GKC DWM President 
 
 
 
 
 


